
 

February 1, 2021  

To whom it may concern: 
This letter is to notify you of a part change that Essentra Components has made. This part number 
replacement was done to consolidate two equivalent parts down to one after Essentra Components 
 
Old Part #                 New Part # 
 
PGM-1                  62MP0250 
 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
Best Regards,  

 
Greg P. Mifsud  
Director of Product Management  
  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

  

   
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
  


